MACKINAC ISLAND POLICE DEPARTMENT



Michael W.T. Gruits Chief of Police

Margaret M. Doud Mayor

Michael W.T. Gruits 3836 Forest Dr., Unit 127 Mackinac Island, MI 49757 mike.gruits@gmail.com

Date: 08/28/25

Mayor Margaret M. Doud,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the position of Chief of Police of the City of Mackinac Island Police Department. My last day of work will be November 25th, 2025.

I want to thank you for the opportunity to serve both the department and community in this capacity, and I appreciate the trust and confidence you showed in me by allowing me to occupy this position. I am committed to making the transition as smooth as possible.

Please let me know if there is anything I can do to assist.

Sincerely,